
 

5th July 2019 

To: Parents of pupils in Year 10    

Dear Parents 

Post Hollygirt Evening - Wednesday 11th September 2019 

On Wednesday 11th September at 7pm, the annual Post Hollygirt Evening will take place. While this may seem a 

long time in the future, it is actually in the first full week back in September and I wanted to give you sufficient 

notice to make attendance at the event possible. 

The evening is a great opportunity to meet representatives from many educational establishments across 

Nottingham, which offer a range of courses, both academic and vocational. There will also be independent 

Careers advice available. 

All pupils should attend with their parents. 

Please return the slip below to me as soon as possible to assist with the planning of the event. If you have any 

questions about the event, please contact Mr Dilger who will be in charge of careers from September. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Fiona Twomey 

Head of Careers 

 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

 

Pupil Name: _________________________________________  Form: ________________ 

Please delete as appropriate: 

I / We will/will not attend the Post Hollygirt Evening on 11th September 2019. 

Names of those attending: 

_________________________________________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Signed : _____________________________________________  Date: __________________ 

Please return to Mrs Twomey asap 

 


